
Parent Bulletin: Holy Week 

Our mission this week: 

 

I would like to wish all parents and carers Happy Easter, the focus of our last week in school 

has been charity and reward. School reopens on 15th April at 8:30am. 

Achievement  

Each term teachers identify pupils who have shown the most effort and progress in their 

subject areas. Likewise, all staff nominate pupils who have displayed the school values: 

faith, family, community, respect, resilience and community; as headteacher, I consider 

these awards to be important as they are collectively chosen based on pupils’ actions in 

school every day.  

The winners of headteacher awards:  

Y7 - Sam L Y8 - Daisy D   Y9 - Freya S    Y10 - Poppy W Y11 - Lennon H 

I have chosen these pupils based on their commitment to their learning, their attitudes to 

their education and their treatment of their peers and staff. Well done everyone! 

Year 11: 

Staff will be in school over the Easter holidays working with year 11 to support them in their 

final weeks before the exams begin. All permission slips must be returned for a child to 

attend school during the holidays, please read the letter here: 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/application/files/5517/1147/8793/Year_11_Easte

r_Intervention.pdf  

On the last day, all year 11 pupils collected revision materials and past papers during period 

5, to support their revision throughout this break. 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/application/files/5517/1147/8793/Year_11_Easter_Intervention.pdf
https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/application/files/5517/1147/8793/Year_11_Easter_Intervention.pdf


Fundraising 

Thank you to all parents who have supported their child in our CAFOD Lenten fundraising, 

the climax of this was our Year 7 Easter fair on Wednesday where year 7 enjoyed period five 

as a year group generating funds for CAFOD. 

Finally, I would like to thank all parents and carers for their ongoing support throughout this 

term. There has been changes made to improve our home school communication using 

Class Charts by now everyone should have received this log in information – please contact 

the school office if you have not: schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com. If you need to 

contact any teachers in school please use the Gateway App for this, you can put the 

teacher’s name in the subject and this message will be directed to the teacher you would 

like to communicate with. 

 

Important dates 

18th April Year 8 parents Evening online 

22nd April – 3rd May Year 10 mock examinations 

3rd-th 7th June – year 9 end of year exams 

10th – 14th June – Year 9 retreats 

24th -28th June Year 10 works experience  

2nd and 3rd July Year 10 college taster days 

4th and 5th July year 6 taster days 

19th July – last day in school 

Please keep up to date with our activities in school using our official social media pages: 

Instagram allsaintscc_2023  X @allsaintsccduk 

Happy Easter, Ms Gilligan 

mailto:schooloffice@allsaintscatholiccollege.com

